
Changes to various permitted 

development rights: consultation 
 
Topic of this consultation: 

This consultation contains proposed changes to the Town and Country Planning 
(General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015, as amended. It covers the 
following areas: 

• Changes to certain permitted development rights which enable 
householders to improve and enlarge their homes. 

• Changes to the building upwards permitted development rights which 
enable the upward extension of a range of existing buildings. 

• Changes to the permitted development right which allows for the demolition 
of certain buildings and rebuild as homes. 

• Changes to the permitted development rights which enable the installation 
of electrical outlets and upstands for recharging electric vehicles. 

• Changes to the permitted development right for the installation of air source 
heat pumps. 

 

Scope of this consultation: 

This consultation seeks views on proposals relating to permitted development rights. 

We are seeking views on proposed changes to the permitted development rights 
which allow householders to enlarge their homes, make alterations or extensions to 
the roof, and construct buildings incidental to the enjoyment of the main house, such 
as bin and bike stores. 

We are proposing amendments to certain rights that allow for the upward extension 
of a range of existing buildings and allow for the demolition of certain buildings and 
rebuild as homes. The proposed changes will increase the scope of buildings that 
can benefit from the right. We are also seeking views on whether the prior approval 
process for these permitted development rights can be simplified or streamlined to 
improve efficiency. 

We are consulting on changes to the permitted development rights that allow for the 
installation of off-street electric vehicle charging infrastructure. This includes 
amending the rights to allow the installation of wall-mounted and upstand electrical 
outlets within 2 metres of a highway and the installation of larger upstands. We are 
also seeking feedback on whether permitted development rights should allow units 
for equipment housing or storage cabinets. 

Finally, the consultation seeks views on proposed changes to the permitted 
development right that allows for the installation of air source heat pumps on 
domestic premises. 

Link to the consultation webpage - 

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/changes-to-various-permitted-
development-rights-consultation/changes-to-various-permitted-development-rights-
consultation 
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